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23 July 2024 
 
 

 
 

NZME 
 

REF: OIA-15645 
 
Dear  
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 14 June 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

What is the learner license pass rate for each region since January 1st 2023 to September 
30th 2023?  
What is the learner license pass rate for each region since October 1st 2023 to June 30th 
2024?  
What is the restricted license pass rate for each region since January 1st 2023 to September 
30th 2023?  
What is the restricted license pass rate for each region from October 1st 2023 to June 30th 
2024?  
What is the full license pass rate for each region since January 1st 2023 to September 30th 
2023?  
What is the full license pass rate for each region since October 1st 2023 to June 30th 2024?  

 
Driver licence pass rates are available online, where they can be broken down by region at the 
following link: opendata-nzta.opendata.arcgis.com/datasets/NZTA::driver-licence-pass-rates-
dataset/about. 
 
Therefore, I am required to refuse your request for driver licence pass rates prior to 1 January 2024 
under section 18(d) of the Act as it is publicly available.  
 
The following document contains the information requested from 1 January 2024 and is enclosed: 
• Attachment 1: OIA-15645 - Lachlan Rennie (Data).xlsx 
 
The data in the document should be read in conjunction with the caveats on the first page. 

 
Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to refuse 
part of this request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
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In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA), please contact 
Andy Knackstedt, Senior Manager Media, by email to andrew.knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Henry Pretorius 
Senior Manager Research and Analytics (Acting) 
 
 
 
 




